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Madeline Sutherland

From: Robert Maul

Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 3:01 PM

To: Madeline Sutherland

Subject: FW: Zoning code meeting

 
 

From: Stuart Maxwell [mailto:smaxwell@agentisenergy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 7:41 PM 
To: Robert Maul <RMaul@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: Zoning code meeting 

 
WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 
Hi Robert,  
 
I was hoping to ask a question / propose an idea tonight r.e. rehab zoning.  
 
Sounds like 2 cities have been consulted on what they decided to do. Have we made more effort to reach out to 
other cities where these type of facilities are in place?  
 
Also, if there is significant concern about the legal ramifications / unintended consequences of wording, 
wouldn't it make sense to consult with some commercial / outside land use attorneys with experience in this 
area? 
 
It is also very bizarre that you are conducting a public meeting of this nature whilst the City is defending a 
lawsuit against this very thing.  
 
Stuart 


